
 

A meeting of the Parish Council is to be held on Monday April 11th 2022 at 7pm in BADGWORTH 

SCHOOLROOMS, BADGWORTH.  Members of the Public are entitled to attend an open question 

time at the beginning of the meeting should there be any issues or concerns on the agenda. Any 

relevant comments will be most welcome. The Public may also stay throughout the meeting as 

observers.   

AGENDA 

Open Forum 

1. Apologies for absence and any resolution to approve the reason 

2. Declarations of Interest 

3. Dispensations  

4. Minutes of the meeting of the Parish Council held on Monday February 28th 2022 

5. Matters for Discussion 

a. Elections, to include: Statement of persons nominated 
b. County Councillor report - subject to Purdah regulations 
c. District Councillor report - subject to Purdah regulations 
d. Local government reform 
e. Green matters 
f. To review the insurance policy  
g. Community matters to include:  Coronavirus update; Litter Pick; Hinkley Connection 

Project Hamper offer;  
h. Highways to include Tarnock Village Signs 
i. Jubilee Field and Memorial Field: to include repairs to fence at Jubilee Field, to consider 

ongoing costs for care of the Oak sapling.  
j. Crime report and policing update 

6. Planning:  Report attached to include enforcement matters. 

7. Correspondence: List attached  

8. Finance to include: 

a To consider the year end 2021 2022 financial statement, the receipts and payments 

statement and income expenditure statement. 

b National Salary Award 2021/22. 

c Authorisation of Payments Schedule  

Chq 855 Tree Guard £181.04 

DD Clerks Salary and Mileage February £443.67 

Chq 856 Jubilee Field lease £25 

DD Clerks Salary and Mileage and payroll costs March £627.38 

d To consider grant requests from St John The Baptist Church, Biddisham and Citizens Advice 

9. Member’s Points of Information 

10. Items for the Parish Magazine/Social Media     

11. Date of next Meeting:  23rd May 2022 – Badgworth Schoolrooms  

 

H Marshall                                                                             Notice dated Wednesday 6th April 2022 


